
Today’s date
Cheryl Wood - Special Counsel to the Chair

NYS Workers' Compensation Board

20 Park Street, Room 400, Albany, NY 12207

Dear Ms. Wood,

I am a patient receiving Physical Therapy services. My Physical Therapist has recommended that I continue care because I have not yet achieved full recovery and will benefit from continued treatment. My Physical Therapy provider has informed me that my claim must undergo a variance process in order for me to follow-through with these recommendations. As explained to me, this is because of the new Workers’ Compensation Medical treatment guidelines. This variance process, however, is taking an unacceptable amount of time and every day that goes by, my recovery is being delayed. 

I believe that my health care provider should determine my care. Based upon my experience, the process for approving continued care is cumbersome and inefficient. Ultimately, the interruption of my treatment is having a negative impact on my condition and is counter-productive since it is limiting my ability to return to work or to work to my full capacity. 

I am requesting that the NYS Workers' Compensation Board address my concerns in writing. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely,

Signature: 

_________________________________

Patient Name: 
_________________________________

Mailing address: 
_______________________________________




_______________________________________



